





April 26, 2018

Mr. John Grey President Five Star Turf 1045 E. 4th St. Santa Ana, CA 92701 949 310-2277 cell

Re: The Beverly Hilton – Turf installation

Dear John,

We wanted to express our appreciation and affirmation of a great job done for the turf installation at our Beverly Hilton Hotel in Beverly Hills.

Your company's performance was excellent in planning, delivery, hoisting, installation and overall execution of the turf installation on the roof of our hotel. And as you know we are hopeful to again use Five Star Turf for additional turf installations on other roof areas that we believe would benefit from you turf application.

Again thank you for your excellent service. If we can ever offer a formal recommendation or reference check, please let us know.

Sincerely,

Jeffrey J. Evans

Executive Vice President – Head of Development

Tesseey J. Eras

Oasis West Realty